Town of Colchester
Ethics Commission
Regular Meeting
October 6, 2020
Cancelled

This is Notice that the regularly scheduled October 6, 2020 Ethics Commission
meeting is cancelled due to COVID-19 related restrictions.

We hope to resume regularly scheduled meetings on December 8, 2020.

Thankyou.




